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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Ardeche 2023 
 
We are provisionally planning a water sports and outdoor adventure activities trip to the 
Ardeche region of France, during the Summer Half Term 2024. We would leave on Saturday 
25 May and return on Saturday 1 June 2024.  
 
The trip to the Ardeche comprises of five days’ of activities and one day excursion. The cost 
for the trip is approximately £1000 (tbc) depending on uptake. The actual price will be 
confirmed prior to deposits being taken. Please note there are only 40 student places 
available due to transport restrictions with PGL. 
 
I understand that there might be many parents and students who are interested but have 
questions about this trip, and it is with this in mind that I would like to invite you to a meeting 
at the school on Tuesday 13 June at 5:30pm. The aim of this meeting is to provide 
information about this trip; see what is included in the price; give an example itinerary for the 
trip; information about the tour company and necessary equipment etc. It will also provide an 
opportunity to ask any questions you may have. I expect this meeting to last no longer than 
an hour. There will be a short presentation followed by an open section for questions.  
 
If you are interested in your child attending and/or you are planning to attend the meeting, 
could you please email me at ajenkins@stourvalley.org  so I can gauge the level of interest 
and see if the trip is viable. 
 
Your faithfully 
 
 
Mr. A.P Jenkins 
Trip Co-ordinator 
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